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Regional Memorandum 

 

PARTNERSHIP ENGAGEMENT WITH THE ASIA FOUNDATION 

 

 

To:  Schools Division Superintendents - Batangas Cluster 

 

 

1. This pertains to the partnership proposal of The Asia Foundation by ETHAN 

GEARY, Deputy Country Representative represented herein by PATRICK 

BOLAÑOS, Special Project Officer of The Asia Foundation, Greenfield Tower 

Mayflower Street cor. William Street Greenfiled District Mandaluyong City. 

 

2. The Asia Foundation would like to dedicate a training program to selected 

Senior High School students including Teachers in various schools located in 

the Division of Batangas and the City Divisions therein with the theme: “Basta 

Techy, Easy”, equipping students with digital jobseeker tools.  

 

3. In view of this, the SGOD Chiefs through the Division Partnership Focal Persons 

of concerned Divisions are advised to engage with the prospective partner 

for the possible partnership that would benefit the beneficiaries thereat. 

 

4. For  more information, you may visit the link www.godigitalasean.ph  or 

contact Patrick Bolanos through email Patrick.bolanos@asiafoundation.org  

and mobile #09178817929. Attached herewith is the proposal and other 

pertinent documents for ready reference. 

 

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

 

 

 

                  FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS 

          Regional Director 

 
CC:essd/bcp 
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